Office of the Mayor City & County of San Francisco



May 1st, 2009

To the Family and Friends of Michael Miller,

On behalf of the City and County of San Francisco, please accept my condolences on the passing of Michael Miller.

Michael will be remembered for his warm heart, strong friendships and the work he accomplished within his community. He was well liked by his peers and all those who crossed his path. He will be missed by his family, friends and many neighbors. As a city we are saddened by the loss of such a selfless man.

I hope that you will take comfort in the many special memories you have of him. Please know that our thoughts and prayers are with you during this difficult time.

Gavin Newsom

armest regard

Mayor